
Erik Ringnes
To:Ron Birks
Mon, Nov 28 at 3:30 PM
Ron,

Don Sullivan, Globe Office, Tonto called me. We are good to go he says. I guess he likes to 
do things verbally.... I will get an e-mail or a letter in the mail by the time of the event he says. 
All people at Tonto will be aware he said. So even with nothing in written, if a ranger shows up
we can refer to our calls with Don Sullivan.

Erik

---------- Original Message ----------
From: Erik Ringnes
To: "Sullivan, Donald- FS" <Don.Sullivan@usda.gov>
Cc: Ron Birks 
Date: November 28, 2022 at 3:31 PM
Subject: RE: Permit for Tonto National Forest

Don,

For orienteering at Picketpost Sat Dec 10th, are we good? We were hoping for an 
e-mail or something saying OK. Our Bartlett Orienteering event went off without a 
hitch. 

Thanks,
Erik Ringnes
www.gphxo.org
602-421-2362

On October 12, 2022 at 5:41 PM "Sullivan, Donald- FS" 
<Don.Sullivan@usda.gov> wrote:

Hi Erik:

I sent our Ranger an email asking if he just wants to authorize the 
Picketpost event with a letter. I will let you know when I hear back 
from him. Bartlett would be a different Ranger and letter.

Thanks.

Don R Sullivan
Wilderness River Manager
Tonto National Forest
(928) 595-1647

http://www.gphxo.org/

